
 
 

PRESS RELEASE - CHANGES IN THE PROGRAMME 
Jednota hudebního divadla, January 16, 2025 

 
The start of the 16th Bi-annual Festival of Music Theatre, OPERA 2025, is imminent, with Katya 
Kabanova performed by Silesian Theatre Opava opening the festival on Wednesday, January 29, 
2025, at the Estates Theatre. 
 
We regret to inform about two changes in the announced programme. The production companies 
Studio Volantes and Kulturní Morava have shared with us that in the current situation they are 
unable to carry out their projects under the originally agreed conditions. Unfortunately, the 
following two performances will not take place: 
 
Thursday 20 February 2025, 19:00, multi-purpose hall Na Marjánce (Bělohorská 262, Prague 6) 
STUDIO VOLANTES  
František Škroup: TINKER 
 
Sunday, 6 April 2025, 15:00, Church of the Hus Choir (Wuchterlova 523/5, Prague 6 - Dejvice) 
KULTURNÍ MORAVA  
Emil Viklický: THE PLOUGHMAN FROM BOHEMIA 
 
We believe that these are the last changes in the programme of the festival OPERA 2025 that still 
offers the largest number of projects and performances in the entire history of the festival, twenty-
five projects altogether. 
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